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Strong Reactions to Requiring Contractors to Give Paid Leave
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Cheryl Behymer was quoted in SHRM on September 10, 2015. The article “Strong Reactions to
Requiring Contractors to Give Paid Leave” outlines President Obama’s executive order, Establishing
Paid Sick Leave for Federal Contractors.

“This is just the latest salvo by President Obama designed to change the rules of the country’s
workforce, certainly aimed at shoring up his relationship with unions,” said Cheryl.

To read the full article, please visit SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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